I just hope this does not discourage people from running 

for County Board.  We need good and intelligent people to run.

You can’t pick and choose who to recall when it’s a majority vote.

The vote didn’t go their way, so someone is going to pay.

Unfortunately, the real loser in all this would have been the 

taxpayers by paying for an unnecessary election.

No way would a recall election have altered the approved plan 
for the Forestville Mill pond.

